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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you will be aware from previous communications Mrs Jenkins has resigned from her post as Primary PT; 

this takes effect from this Friday. Since coming to Breadalbane Academy as a class teacher in 2013 she has 

been an important part of our team. After teaching upper and infant classes she went on to become the 

nursery teacher before taking on the role as PT. In this post, amongst other things, she continued to oversee 

nursery and also lead support within the nursery and primary. Although Mrs Jenkins is leaving us on Friday we 

hope that we will still see her in various guises and wish her the very best in future endeavours. 

 

I am pleased to announce that at recent interviews we appointed Miss Katrina Wallace as PT. Miss Wallace is 

currently teaching at The Community School of Auchterarder and will be taking up her new post on Monday. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Marshall 

DHT Primary 


